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I support registration of Naturopathic doctors because: 
  
I believe the treatments that are in tune with our bodies are most effective for certain types of ailments.  
For those of us who are in tune with our bodies, when we seek the guidance of trained Naturopathic doctors, we 
want the assurance they have been certified.  
With sensitivities to many big pharma meds I sometimes need to seek an alternative treatment. 
The treatments for some conditions by naturopathic means is also often more cost effective than traditional 
medicine. 
 
Donna Mcgough 
PO Box 1147 
Skippack Pa 19474 


